
For Further information  
please do not hesitate to contact: 

Project Manager: Anthony Park 

Phone: (02) 9952 8057 

Email: APark@ryde.nsw.gov.au 

Dear resident / business owner 

We would like to inform you of the upcoming 
new multipurpose area at Jim Walsh Park, 
Eastwood. 

The City of Ryde is committed to ensuring that 
all families have access to safe, accessible and 
high quality playgrounds. As part of our Passive 
Parks Expansion program in 2020/21, we will 
be installing a new multipurpose area at Jim 
Walsh Park. 

The works will include the construction of an 
8 x 8m multipurpose area, including additional 
footpath connections within Jim Walsh Park. 
The new area will be located to the North of the 
existing playground. 

Please see over page for more details. 

Timing of works 

Start of construction 
Construction is planned to start on the 
7th September 2020. 

Completion of construction 

Construction is planned to be completed in 
late September 2020, weather permitting. 

Changed Conditions 

Park and pedestrian accessibility will be 
altered during construction period.  

Council thanks you for your patience. 
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